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Cecilia Jaroslawsky <cjaroslawsky@migcom.com> Sun, Mar 14, 2021 at 2:21 PM
To: Matthew Harris <Matthew.Harris@sonoma-county.org>

Hi Matthew;

Hoping this email finds you and loved ones doing well and staying safe and healthy.  You were a tremendous help to me
regarding a couple of cannabis permits in Sonoma County several months ago and I'm hoping you can help with this one
as well.  I am now able to move forward with this one, located at:

1478 Valley Ford Freestone Road, Bodega/Valley Ford 

It appears, on the Sonoma County ArcGIS Cannabis website, there were two Sherriffs' incidents, one on the project site
and one nearby.  Would you have any additional information on these such as if they were resolved, or continue to be a
concern.

As always, your time is greatly appreciated.

Thank you!
--
Cecilia Jaroslawsky
Senior Planner
MIG, Inc.
800 Hearst Avenue
Berkeley, CA 94710
510 845 7549 | www.migcom.com

Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 2:19 PMMatthew Harris <Matthew.Harris@sonoma-county.org> 
To: Cecilia Jaroslawsky <cjaroslawsky@migcom.com>

Cecilia,

I am not 100% sure which incidents are displayed on the website you are referring to or which 
date ranges you searched.

I found that we have taken three crime reports since 1/1/2020 within 3,000 feet of the property in ques�on. 
The one that was reported at the property in ques�on is a credit card fraud that occurred out of state with 
the vic�ms informa�on. The other two seem unrelated to the property as one was a theft of solor panels 
and the other was another credit card fraud that occurred out of the area.

Hopefully this is helpful for you. Please let me know if you need any addi�onal informa�on.

Ma�
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THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE OF THE SONOMA COUNTY EMAIL SYSTEM. 
Warning: If you don’t know this email sender or the email is unexpected, 
do not click any web links, attachments, and never give out your user ID or password.

Cecilia Jaroslawsky <cjaroslawsky@migcom.com> Mon, Mar 22, 2021 at 2:34 PM
To: Matthew Harris <Matthew.Harris@sonoma-county.org>

Much appreciated Matthew!

Thank you.
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